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 Important Notice 
October 27, 2023 

LANE CLOSURE ON  
HUNTINGWOOD DRIVE FROM  

PHARMACY AVENUE TO WARDEN AVENUE 
Contract: 23ECS-RD-08MR 

Road construction on Huntingwood Drive is currently in progress by the City’s contractor, 
Viola Management Inc., and/or their subcontractor. To adhere to work-zone regulations and 
maintain both public safety and the safe flow of vehicular traffic, only westbound traffic will 
be permitted on Huntingwood Drive between Warden Avenue and Pharmacy Avenue from 
November 8, 2023 to December 5, 2023. 

Please plan your daily driving activities accordingly. 

Your continued support is greatly appreciated as we work diligently to complete this significant 
project. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
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NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this upcoming project, please contact us. 

Project Manager  Shams Khan, 416-396 7152, e-mail: Shams.Khan@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed 
holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/scarborough-agincourt 
Toronto.ca/huntingwood 

 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/ward-22-scarborough-agincourt/
https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/get-involved/public-consultations/infrastructure-projects/huntingwood-drive-road-upgrades/
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